
From: Zenia Brezden <zbrezden@fdaleylaw.com>
Subject: RE: SSDI 

Date: December 2, 2016 10:06:27 AM CST
To: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Cc: Meredith Marcus <mmarcus@fdaleylaw.com>

Your case is in prehearing review as of 10/28/16.  I don't think it will be much longer but we have to wait for the judge's scheduler to
call us. It all depends on the judge's schedule and order of cases to be scheduled. They schedule the older cases first.
We will notify you as soon as we get a date.

Zenia Brezden
Case Manager
Daley Disability Law, P.C.
601 W. Randolph St., Suite 300
Chicago, IL 60661
(312)561-3030 (x219)
F (312)284-4773

-----Original Message-----
From: Paul Dulberg [mailto:pdulberg@comcast.net] 
Sent: Friday, December 02, 2016 9:14 AM
To: Zenia Brezden <zbrezden@fdaleylaw.com>; Meredith Marcus <mmarcus@fdaleylaw.com>
Subject: SSDI 

Hi Meredith and Zenia,

Hope both of you had a wonderful Thanksgiving.
Have we heard anything about when the SSDI hearing will be?

Thanks,
Paul

Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250


